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News, Views, and Clues

February 4, 2013

CoABE State Staff PreConference

The NAEPDC State Staff Workgroup presents its annual CoABE Preconference designed for adult 
education state staff.  Register at the CoABE website: 
http://coabe.org/conference2013preconferences.html

NAEPDC State Staff  PreConference: Building Support for 
Local Programs Transitioning to College and Career 

NAEPDC State 

Staff 

Preconference:  

Helping local programs develop, implement, and evaluate career pathway and transition 

services is a challenge for state staff. This session will include successful strategies and 

resources states have used to enable local program managers and teachers to 1) gain an 

understanding of and buy-into integrating college and career readiness and transition to 

postecondary; 2) recruit and train staff to support career pathway services; 3) braid funding 

from multiple sources; 4) match learning to levels of certifications along career pathways; and 

5) engage employers in validating contextualized learning content and supporting completers 

with jobs.

Presenters:

Lennox McLendon, National Adult Education Professional Development Consortium

Dr. Bonnie Moore, NAEPDC

Kathi McLendon, CPCC

Room: Bourbon Orleans Hotel, Meeting Room 

Sponsored by National Adult Education Professional Development Consortium (NAEPDC)



All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.

NAEPDC
A Natural Resource For Adult Education State Directors and their Staff Members

Dr. Lennox L. McLendon, Executive Director
lmclendon@naepdc.org
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